
 

Today, electronic records are kept in all the places where you receive healthcare. These NHS Care 

Services can usually only share information from your records by letter email, fax or phone. At times, 

this can slow down your treatment and mean information is hard to access. 

Your GP Practice uses a computer system called SystmOne that allows the sharing of full electronic 

records across different NHS Care Services. We are telling you about this as a patient at this practice 

as you have a choice to make about how your practice shares information about your care from your 

electronic patient record. This form is not about your Summary Care Record (SCR), it is asking your 

sharing preferences regarding your full electronic GP record. You can choose to share or not to share 

your electronic GP record with other NHS Care Services. 

Patient care can be supported by healthcare staff having faster access to your medical information and 
you may not be required to repeat information to different NHS staff treating you. For example, 
healthcare staff who are involved in your care will be able to access your medical history immediately, 

enabling them to assess the provision of your care better. 



 

How will Carterknowle & Dore implement these changes? 


